29/11/24
'3B have had a lovely week. We have continued to work on our independence in the community, in ILS. We planned a route to the shops and purchased shop items with a set budget. In Science we have continued to look at life processes. This week, we analysed and observed animal cells, using the Bio viewers. We made a range of excellent scientific observations. '[image: A child sitting at a desk writing on a book  Description automatically generated]
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